
Fwd: Resolution 165-2012 
1 message 

Jim Mitrisin - El Dorado County <jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Please add to item 36 for 12/4/12. Thank you. 

Jim Mitrisin 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
County of El Dorado 
Ph. 530.621.5390 Main 
Ph. 530.621.5592 Direct 
Email jim.mitrisin@edcgov .us 

--- Forwarded message ---
From: Rose Giardina <rosegiardina@gmail.com> 
Date: Sun, Dec 2, 2012 at 8:32PM 
Subject: Resolution 165-2012 
To: jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

Mon. Dec 3, 2012 at 8:06AM 

We understand that item 36 on the December 4th agenda concerns Resolution 165-2012. We hope that all of the members will -.ote to 
recognize the existing natural trail as a segment of the El Dorado Trail. Breaking it up into sections, we ha~ managed to walk the entire 
length from the county line to the fence by the freeway in Camino and haw enjoyed it all. Please support this resolution. 
Rose & Paul Giardina 

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information, and are intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. 

Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the information by persons other than the intended recipient or 
entity is prohibited. 
If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by return e-mail and delete the material from your 

system. 
Thank you. 
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Fwd: Resolution 165-2012, item36 
1 message 

Jim Mitrisin - El Dorado County <jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Please attach to item 36. Thank you. 

Jim Mitrisin 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
County of El Dorado 
Ph. 530.621.5390 Main 
Ph. 530.621.5592 Direct 
Email jim.mitrisin@cdcgov. us 

--- Forwarded message ---
From: Annemiek Storm <stormean@directcon.net> 
Date: Sat, Dec 1, 2012 at 6:14PM 
Subject: Resolution 165-2012, item36 
To: jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us 

Board of Supenlisors, 

r:.m, COB <edc.cob@etl<:gov.us> 

Mon, Dec 3, 2012 at 8:12AM 

For numerous years we haw enjoyed using our local county trail along the old railroad tracks, sometimes alone, sometimes with a group 
of friends. It gi-..es the option of a short or long hike and is~ for about 8-9 months out of the year (especially in the fall, winter and 
spring, summer being a little too hot). Please support resolution 165-2012, item 36 on the Dec 4th agenda II 

Thank you, 

Annemiek Storm and Ed Means 

Placenlille 

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information, and are intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed . 
Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the information by persons other than the intended recipient or 

entity is prohibited. 
If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by return e-mail and delete the material from your 

system . 
Thank you. 
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